
From: Delarosbil Donald
To: ScottOBrien@lowerchurchillproject.ca
Subject: 20 million change order.
Date: Monday, January 29, 2018 11:39:46 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Hi Scott any news on the change order for the 20 million dollars. We are really in a hard spot right
now and it would help if you could see what is holding the change order up. Please let me know if it
is something on my side that is slowing things down.
Thank you
Don Delarosbil
Project Manager Muskrat Falls

114 Hamilton River Road
Happy Valley – Goose Bay, NL A0P1C0
Cell: (709) 899-4904
Email: d.delarosbil@astaldi.com
Web: astaldicanada.com
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